
Thursday, October 3, 2019 
 

 Attention all EHS students:  Our Annual High school and Beyond Night is on Wednesday, October the 9th from 

5:30-7:30 pm.   There will be FREE, yes, FREE pizza in the Cafeteria for you and your family, followed by an 

inspiring Keynote Speaker in the Gym, representatives from technical schools, the military, community colleges 

and 4 year colleges and universities in the Gym.  SENIORS:  there will also be Financial Aid support, college 

application support and scholarship application help in the gym from 5:30-7:30 pm; you can drop in at the gym 

during those times.  See you Wednesday, the 9th of October at 5:30 pm. 

 Everett High School Drama Department will start having our Improv Club meet Monday on October 7th! We willl 

meet in the Little Theatre 2:30pm - 3:30pm on Mondays. For more information come by and see Advisor Mrs. 

Coiley in LT104! Everyone is welcome!!! 

 Applications to build a guitar are due tomorrow.  You can pick up the applications in the library.   

 One, two, three strikes you’re out… Wait, Wait, Wait. Strikes are a good thing. Girls bowling is right around the 

corner. Come find out what it’s all about at an informational meeting in Coach Bovey’s room on October 15th in 

S-205 during CHAMPs time. 

 Attention all EHS students! Have you bought your Homecoming tickets yet?! The Homecoming Dance is on 

Saturday, October 19th! Tickets are on sale NOW at the Treasurer's office and will be sold through Thursday, 

October 17th! If you want to bring a non-EHS student as a guest, make sure to get the Guest forms filled out and 

turned in by Tuesday, October 15th. Tickets are $10 with ASB, $15 without, and $20 for a guest who does not 

attend Everett High.  Buy yours TODAY! 

 The PSAT exam is less than a week away!  All 10th grade and pre-registered 11th grade students will test in the A 

Building beginning at 7:30 am.  Test room locations are posted on the 2nd floor in front of the Library.  Students 

should bring #2 pencils, calculator, water and snacks.  Electronics use – cell phones and laptops - will not be 

permitted in the test room.  Non-testing students – if you are failing a class, plan to be at school at 7:30 for work 

time! Lunches will be available at 11:05, and 1st period class starts at 11:40. 

 Has anyone ever told you that you look JUST like a celebrity? If so, then be a star in this the 2020 yearbook and 

send your picture to ehsyearbook2020@gmail.com with the name of the celebrity you look like. 

 Attention ALL students!! Do you know a 2nd language?  Maybe a 3rd or 4th language?  If you can read, write, 

speak and listen in a language other than English, you could earn up to 4 high school credits depending upon 

your level of proficiency.  The World Language Assessment is Wednesday, November 13th.   Buy your test today 

from the Treasurer for $10.  The deadline for registration is Friday, October 11! 

 Congratulations to Chris Raynor for an outstanding win in singles yesterday against Snohomish.  Good luck to the 

today against Marysville Getchell.  Varsity is at  home and JV is away.   

 

Today in Sports 
 

 Volleyball at Meadowdale at 7:00 

 Soccer vs Meadowdale at Lincoln field at 7:00 

 Swim at Stanwood-Camano YMCA vs Stanwood at 3:00 

 Tennis vs Marysville-Getchell at 3:30 


